
Reception Weekly Update 

Monday 23rd September – Friday 27th September 
 

 

We have been: 

• Learning about Harvest! We have been feeling and 

smelling different vegetables and using them to paint 

pictures! 

• Making our own story maps using our story characters 

• Measuring ourselves in Maths to create a height display 

to go in our school hall 

• Playing ‘what’s in the box?’ in phonics and blending the 
sounds of the objects in our box 

• Doing daily finger exercises to build strength in our 
fingers to help us hold tools for drawing and creating 

 

Thank you for continuing to bring book bags and water bottles 

in every day. Please bring in named wellies, ‘all about me’ 

forms, and your child’s Summer holiday diary if you haven’t 

already! 

 

Please continue dropping your children off outside of the 

classroom door where our grown-ups will welcome them 

in and help them sort their things on their pegs, so that it 

is calm and settled in the classroom in the mornings. 

 

Thank you! 
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